
August 1, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. David Snyder 

3211 Upperline Street 

New Orleans, LA 70125 

 

Dear Dave: 

 

Thank you for your assistance with the Clay Shaw materials.  As I know you are aware, the Review 

Board would very much like to make these papers part of the JFK Collection.  Such an acquisition 

would supplement the other records that have been donated from people in New Orleans, as well as 

the ones we are still seeking from District Attorney Connick. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on an exciting and successful career.  

The range of issues that you covered during the last 38 years really reflects what happened to the 

South and the country from 1958 to today.  Perhaps your reflections and experiences will be the 

basis for more writing in the future. 

 

Again, thank you for your assistance and please accept my congratulations.  I enjoyed talking to you 

today about your career and look forward to talking to you again in about a month. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 


